
 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

Last week your children did phenomenal on the field trip.  They used wonderful manners.  
Also, they were very patient while we were scurrying around trying to get 35 students into 
seatbelts.  That was definitely a challenge but the kiddos were awesome!     
 

There is no school on Monday to observe Memorial Day.  Tuesday, we do have class. 

This week we will be creating some fun end of year projects, make a special something for 
Father’s Day and getting ready for our End of Year Ceremony.   

This Tuesday we will also make our graduation hats that we will save for the graduation 
ceremony.  We will review all of the sight words that we have learned so far.   
 
******************* Wednesday, I have some fun planned for your kiddos.  Instead of 
a regular gym class, I plan to have the children compete in some fun and silly races.  
This is something I have been doing with the kiddos for years.  They are always 
laughing, hot and sweaty by the time we are done.  We will spend a much longer 
time than normal in the gym.  PLEASE MAKE SURE TO SEND YOUR CHILD TO 
SCHOOL IN SNEAKERS ON WEDNESDAY.  Thank you! ********************* 
 
The RNS library is now closed.  Please take a last look around your homes for any books or 
activity packets that you may still have and bring them to school any day this week.   THANKS! 
 

The last day of school will be our End of Year Ceremony.  This will take place on Tuesday June 
4th.  We begin promptly at 12:30 pm in our classroom.  The children will all start by putting on 
the RNS version of a graduation cap and gown. Our celebration will include the children singing 
a few of our favorite songs and then the children will receive a special certificate.  Then we will 
head outside for our picnic.  Our class will dismiss immediately following the ceremony.  There 
is not any class on that day before or after the ceremony.   
 
Calendar  
May 27 – MONDAY - Memorial Day No School  
May 28 – Tuesday – KinderPrep has class  
May 29 – Wednsday - Fives Fun Day – Please send your child to school in sneakers. 
June 4 – TUESDAY-End of year Celebration 12:30PM 
 
Happy holiday, 

Karen 


